
Letters of Support for HB99 from Representative Armstrong: "An Act 
relating to and prohibiting discrimination based on sexual orientation 

or 2 gender identity or expression." 

The Office of Representative Sumner, Chair of House Labor and 

Commerce Committee, received over 900 letters of support from 
hundreds of Alaskans, all of which were sent with the same language 

below.  These letters were received from the dates of 03/08/23 to 

03/20/23 

Dear Alaska House Labor & Commerce Committee, 

Please pass HB 99: LGBTQ+ Equality and oppose HB 105/SB96, Governor 

Dunleavy's attack on LGBTQ+ youth. 

LGBTQ+ Alaskans deserve equality, period. LGBTQ+ Alaskans are our friends, 

neighbors, family, and coworkers. When it comes to being able to earn a living, 

having a place to live, or being served by a business or government office, they 

should be treated like anyone else and not be discriminated against. 

I urge you to pass HB 99: LGBTQ+ Equality. 

Governor Dunleavy's HB 105/SB96 is an attack on LGBTQ+ youth and will 

undoubtedly increase bullying, harassment, and stigmatization towards trans 

students in particular. Through this bill, Dunleavy is attacking Alaska students' 

sense of safety, making it extremely difficult for LGBTQ+ kids to live healthy 

and safe lives. All kids deserve to be safe at school. Trans youth should be 

treated with dignity and respect and should have the opportunity to live a 

healthy life.  

To protect all students' privacy and health, I urge you to oppose HB 105/SB96. 

Thank you for your time. 


